
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with the requirements of the Protection of Personal Information Act, 2013 (Act No. 4 of 

2013) (“POPIA”), this information has been withheld and will only be disclosed to the relevant decision-

making authorities, other Interested & Affected Parties (only when required by legislation, or upon 

receipt of a valid and approved PAIA application) and/or when we have a duty or a right to disclose in 

terms of law. 

 


